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Fiscal Year 2001-2004 Funding for  

Columbia and Snake River and Coastal Salmon Recovery 
Continuing Multi-Agency Commitment to Important Programs That Yield Results 

 
The Bush Administration has worked on a bi-partisan basis to increase the resources available to 
recover salmon at the federal level, as well as providing important dollars to support states, tribes 
and local governments salmon recovery efforts.  As a result, federal dollars available in 2003 for 
salmon recovery have increased 14% percent since 2001.  The President’s FY 2004 request 
represents a 30% percent increase since 2001 in the total federal dollars available for salmon 
programs. 
 

Fiscal Year 2001-2004 Funding for  
Columbia and Snake River and Coastal Salmon Recovery1 

  
Agency/Programs 

 
2001 

 
2002 

 
2003 

 
2004  

U.S. Army Corps of Engineers 
(Including Federal Columbia River Biological Opinion (BiOp), Columbia River 
Fish Mitigation, Columbia and Snake River dam fish passage improvements, and 
new Lower Columbia River Estuary programs.) 

 
$102.7 

 
$108.75 

 
$113.5 

 
$125.1 

 
Department of Interior 
(Including Bureau of Land Management salmon conservation, Bureau of 
Reclamation Fed. Columbia River BiOp, Leavenworth Fish Hatchery, U.S. Fish 
& Wildlife Service hatcheries and other BiOp implementation, Bureau of Indian 
Affairs, and U.S. Geological Service salmon programs.) 

 
43.9 70.7 

 
78.3 

 
76.9 

 
Department of Commerce 
(Including National Marine Fisheries Service’s Columbia River facilities and 
hatcheries and Endangered Species Act recovery planning.) 

 
25.5 

 
24.6 

 
26.2 

 
39.7 

 
Department of Agriculture 
(Including U.S. Forest Service and National Resources Conservation Service 
salmon conservation/restoration programs.) 

 
78.2 

 
84.4 

 
44.8 

 
76.8 

 
Environmental Protection Agency 
(Including support for tribal salmon programs, Clean Water Act and other water 
quality/restoration programs.) 

 
18.2 

 
18.3 

 
18.2 

 
18.3 

 
Pacific Coastal Salmon Recovery Fund (Dept. of Commerce) 
(For Washington, Oregon, California and Alaska salmon restoration, protection 
and enhancement programs.) 

 
90.0 

 
110.0 

 
90.0 

 
90.0 

 
Department of Energy 
(Bonneville Power Administration Direct Fish Costs) 

 
184.0 

 
253.3 

 
246.8 

 
280.5 

 
TOTAL FUNDING  
(Discretionary and Mandatory)2 

 
$542.5 

 
$670.05 

 
$617.8 

 
$707.3 

                                                 
1 Dollars are in the millions.  FY 2001, FY 2002, and FY 2003 are enacted levels; FY 2004 is the President’s request. 
2 Funding for NOAA and State Department Pacific Salmon Treaty obligations are not included in the total, since these obligations 
were completed in 2003. 
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 Hundreds of Tribal, State, and Locally-Driven Salmon Restoration Projects Funded 

 
In fiscal years 2002, 2003, and 2004, the Administration has included budget requests that fully 
fund the Pacific Coastal Salmon Recovery Fund (PCSRF), supporting 393 salmon habitat 
restoration, planning, and enhancement projects in the state of Washington alone.  The 
Administration also provided funds to support 132 projects in Alaska, 467 in California and 570 
in Oregon.  The Administration has also provided funds through the PCSRF for projects 
sponsored by 29 Pacific Coastal Tribes in Washington, Oregon and California, and the Columbia 
River Tribes and their respective tribal commissions in Washington, Oregon and Idaho for 286 
projects.   


